Kansas School for the Deaf

TO ENSURE THAT ALL STUDENTS WE SERVE ACHIEVE THEIR FULL
POTENTIAL IN A LANGUAGE-RICH ENVIRONMENT

—7

June 19, 2024

Dear Community Members,

We are asking for your help as we begin the process to develop the 2025-2028 strategic plan for
the Kansas School for the Deaf (KSD). Creating a plan that reflects our values and mission will
require thoughtful input from you and many others. The perspectives and priorities of our

community are essential to this process that will guide our focus and work in the years to come.

Please consider taking 10 minutes this week to complete our online survey:

=> ASL Survey

=> English Survey
=> Spanish Survey

We hope you’ll take this opportunity to be open and honest about our district. Rest assured, your
feedback will be anonymous. The survey includes an option to provide your name if you wish to
request a follow-up conversation; this is not required.

Thank you for your ongoing support of KSD. And thank you in advance for taking a few minutes
to complete this survey as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

INVGITSVIR LSV

Luanne Barron
Superintendent
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXKOIGYhHf28Jx1wtdhViOAFlQLfs0fCdOW8M9yLvAVZq9nw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGgK8q5tpgSEp-ZF1I-mnqrdesZ6WlZC4VZ_ppZglkDkCYeg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4xQ2Wt0PZC7gwUN_8KnoJj4LwVOEB-cme8tOMRX3zTVaxBA/viewform?usp=sf_link

